

June 26, 2018

In This Issue

PED - Let's take action together

CAPE Needs YOU!

PED Update - Let's take action together

Dear CAPE Families, We want to thank you for praying for this situation pertaining to the NM Homeschool Notification form. The CAPE Board has been diligently pursuing this issue, and we have felt your prayers.

Sadly, after working with HSLDA and sending letters, emails, and having phone calls and meetings, we feel that we are at an impasse with the NM Public Education Department (PED). After our meeting with them in February of this year, we were of the understanding that the



PED simply wanted to make sure that parents understood New Mexico requirements for homeschooling and would NOT require anything more to be signed by the parents except the Notification form, which we are required by law to do each year.

<Click here to read entire article>

As always if you have concerns or questions that you want to share with CAPE, please contact us on Facebook or send us an email at cape-nm.org.

CAPE Needs You



CAPE by itself is nothing. It is only together that we are strong. To successfully represent homeschoolers in NM we need members. With 2000 NM homeschool family members we have more strength in Santa Fe than we do with 300 members. Won't you join CAPE as a supporting member? Your membership will also help us to monitor the law and meet with state legislators, protect your family freedom to homeschool,

provide scholarships for needy families for the convention, provide ASL Interpreters for convention, provide the funds to print brochures for legislators for CAPE @ Capitol, cover Fall Family Retreat expenses, provide state outreach including getting started workshops, maintain the CAPE website, email, phone and much more. You also get a \$40 convention discount, \$20 HSLDA, a discount on Graduation, \$5 ERC discount. Log on to the CAPE Website and goto "My Account" to join CAPE today.

JOIN TODAY!

CAPE-NM Calendar



August 1, 2018 Registration Deadline with the state (yes, it's now registration not notification)

August 4, 2018 CAPE- NM Back to School Picnic

October 19-21, 2018 Fall Family Retreat
Registration currently open

February 4-8, 2019 TeenPact

Leadership School

February 7, 2019 CAPE at the Capitol

Graduation and convention dates for 2019 are changing. Stay tuned for details

CAPE-NM | 505-898-8548 | <u>info@cape-nm.org</u> | <u>http://www.cape-nm.org</u> P O Box 1506 Moriarty, NM 87035

Stay Connected







Subscribe to us on YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCC3XjwUC6L5KWz2rx5mXVaQ

Join us on Google +: https://plus.google.com/u/0/102559420327561078018